
NEOkla Meeting Minutes  December 4, 2018 
 
Board members present were Jason Baney – RE, Neil Cox – Assistant RE, Todd 
Swain – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike 
Tritt, and George Walker.  The minutes of the November meeting and the 
treasurer’s report were approved as presented. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize:  There will probably be 12 events in 2019.  The 
trailer needs to be assessed. 
 
Road Racing – Neil Cox:  MIDIV will have a Super Tour, 4 Majors, and 4 
Regionals in 2019.  The Super Tour will be at Hallett on March 30-31.  There will 
be a double regional and Time Trials event at Hallett on June 29-30. 
 
The ANNUAL NEOkla Awards Party will be held January 26 at Burnco.  The 
MIDIV Convention will be held on February 8-9 in KC. 
 
 The organizers of the convention have asked for donations for the silent auction.  
Neil Cox moved to donate 2 NEOkla autocross entries.  Todd Swain seconded.  
Motion carried.  
 
NEOkla will not have a regular club meeting in January.  The Next meeting will 
be February 12. 
 
 
Betty Martin 


